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Public Health Update – Flu Vaccine #2  

 
 
December 9, 2003, 1:00 p.m. 
 
The Clark County Health District has enough flu vaccine remaining to accommodate the people 
currently at the Ravenholt Public Health Center.  At this time, people are advised to call the health 
district immunization project at (702) 383-1351 for updates, as vaccine supplies will be depleted 
before the close of business.  Small quantities of the flu vaccine are expected late this week or early 
next week, but the exact timing is unknown.   
 
The health district continues to work with distributors and its local, state and federal partners to 
secure additional vaccine.  A media advisory will be issued by the district as new vaccine supplies 
arrive. 
 
Contacts: David Tonelli 
 (702) 383-6320 
  

 Jennifer Sizemore 
 (702) 383-1225 
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